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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                      THURSDAY, OCTOBER 4, 2018 
  
CONTACT: Jocelyn Hall, MDOT Office of Communications, 989-245-7117  
                 hallj20@michigan.gov 
  

Northbound US-23 bridge maintenance over Swartz Creek in 
Genesee County starts Oct. 8  

  
                              

COUNTY:  
Genesee 

  
HIGHWAY:                                    
Northbound US-23 

CLOSEST CITIES:                   
Swartz Creek  
Grand Blanc 

                                    
ESTIMATED DATE:              
Monday, Oct. 8, 2018 
  
ESTIMATED COMPLETION DATE:        
Thursday, Oct. 11, 2018 
 
PROJECT:                           
The Michigan Department of Transportation (MDOT) will perform preventive maintenance on the 
northbound US-23 bridge over Swartz Creek. 
  
Project map: http://bit.ly/2RpeWYl 
 
TRAFFIC RESTRICTIONS:                       
Motorists can expect one lane closed from 9 a.m. through 3 p.m. 
  
SAFETY BENEFITS:  
This work will improve the structural integrity of the bridge. 


